
Lessons Learned from 

the Pandemic (so far!)  

Three of UPEI’s 3M National Teaching 

Fellows will be leading a panel and 

discussion on Lessons Learned from the 

Pandemic (so far!).  Join Étienne Côté, 

Sue Dawson and Ann Braithwaite on 

February 10th, 2022 at 4:00 pm for what 

promises to be a lively conversation!    

Click here to register for the Zoom link.  

This is a follow-up to the talk by George 

Veletsianos, Finding a future beyond “ a 

return to normal” on campus. If you 

missed this talk, a recording is available by 

reaching out to TLC@upei.ca  

Thinking of a 

multimedia project 

but need some 

support?  Watch for 

the Call for 

Proposals for the 

Multimedia Grant 

Program coming out 

in the next few days!  
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The Teaching and Learning 

Centre offers one-to-one 

consultations for all faculty 

and instructional staff.  

Observations for in-person 

and online classes can also 

be arranged.  

 
Contact Charlene VanLeeuwen, 

cvanleeuwen@upei.ca   

for information. 

February Lunch and Learn  
Take advantage of the change of pace during break 

week to grab your lunch and join Maria Steele from 

Research Services and Deidre Smith from Financial 

Services to learn more about managing a Research 

Budget on Wed. Feb. 23 at 1:00 pm. Designed to 

address questions 

for new(er) 

faculty, others are 

welcome to join. 

Click here for the 

Zoom link  

 

Winter 

Reading 

Group  

 

 

Colleagues keen to meet others 

interested in discussing teaching 

and learning can still join our 

Winter Reading group on 

Wednesdays at 10:00 starting 

Feb 9, 2022. Our first reading will 

be chapter one from Becoming a 

Critically Reflective Teacher by 

Stephen Brookfield (available as 

an e-book through the Robertson 

Library). Questions???  Email 

TLC@upei.ca 
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Sadly, plans for a Time 

to Write Retreat  during 

break week in February 

are on hold due to the 

COVID situation.  We 

hope to hold one as soon 

as circumstances allow.  

For Graduate Students 
Preparing their First 

Teaching Dossier  
We are excited to invite graduate students 

to our session tailored to answer frequent-

ly asked questions about teaching dossi-

ers for an academic job search, as part of 

the Academic Instructional Skills Program  

Encourage your graduate students to 1) 

self-enroll in the AISP courses on Devel-

oping a Teaching Philosophy and De-

veloping a Teaching Dossier AND 2) 

register now for our session focused pre-

paring a teaching dossier as part of an 

academic job search slated for Friday 

Feb. 11 at 1:00 pm. Click here for the 

ZOOM link .  

The third session tailored to the particular 

needs of a teaching award dossier will be 

organized soon. Stay tuned!    
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